
 

 

TO OUR PATIENTS: 

We request that all patients arrive 15 minutes prior to an 

in-office visit or test and 30 minutes prior to an in-office 

consultation in order to complete the necessary 

paperwork and be ready for your visit with your 

physician. 

Patients are placed in the examination room prior to the 

time of their appointment to be ready for their visit with 

their physician. 

If you arrive late for your appointment, we may need to 

reschedule your appointment.  If you cannot complete 

your paperwork by the scheduled time of your 

appointment, we may reschedule your appointment for 

another day. 

Patients who arrive late for their appointments disrupt 

the schedules of other patients and may be rescheduled. 

Your cooperation is appreciated. 
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